STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 66051
Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.councii@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/cse

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
May 23, 2018

Daniel M. Laub, Esq.

Cuddy 8 Feder LLP

445 Hamilton Avenue, 14® Floot
White Plaing, NY 10601

RE: DOCKET NO. 476 - Eco-Site, Inc. and T-Mobile Northeast, LLC application for a
Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction,
maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility located at 248 Hall Hill Road,
Somers, Connecticut.

Dear Attorney Laub:

The Connecticut Siting: Council (Council) is in receipt of your request for an extension of time to
respond to interrogatories for the above-referenced proceeding dated May 23, 2018.

Putsuant to Section 16-50j-22a of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies, the Council hereby
grants the request for an extension of time to close of business on May 29, 2018.

Sincerely,
Melanie Bachman
Executive Ditector
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c: Parties and Intervenors

kets\dO1-S0DM TGN _i ies_phgidod76_

" CONNEGTICUT SITING COUNGIL
Affirmative Aciion / Equal Opporiunity Employer




Mathews, Lisa A

.

From: Bachman, Melanie

Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 10:31 AM

To: Mathews, Lisa A; Walsh, Christina; Fontaine, Lisa
Subject: FW: Docket 476

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq.
Executive Director/Staff Attorney
Connecticut Siting Council

10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051
860-827-2951
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CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

- CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION: The information conlained in this e-mail is confideniial and protected from general disclosure. If the
recipient or the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, or person responsible (o receive this e-mail, vou arc requested to delete
this e-mail immediately and do not disseminate or distribute or copy. If you have received this e-mail by mistake, please notify us
immediately by replying to the message so that we can fake appropriate action immediately and see to it that this mistake is rectified.

From: Laub, Danie!l M. [mailto:DLaub@CUDDYFEDER.COM]
Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 10:30 AM

To: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov>

Cc: Perrone, Michael <Michael.Perrone @ct.gov>

Subject: Docket 476

Dear Executive Director Bachman:

We are just about compiete on the responses to interrogatories for the D&M plan for Docket 476. We are waiting on
one final detail from T-Mobile and plan to make a submission tomorrow and request a corresponding extension on the
response date.

Please contact me if you have any questions or need anything further.

Dan
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Daniel M. Laub, Esq.
Associate

Cuddy & Feder LLP

445 Hamilton Avenue, 14th Floor
White Plains, New York 10601




